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Insurance offered to companies who perform drug screens and have a drug policy 
in force. Mr. McCotter also reported that his companyôs policy is to perform a drug 
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Mr. Billings reported that the process also provides measurable outcome data due to the 
ñvalue chainò which links individual accomplishments to resulting performance metrics. 

Mr. Billings reported that objectives which are completed early are removed from the 
following Report, so the percentages of completions on quarterly reports appear skewed 
until the year-end report. 

Mrs. Martinez remarked that in order to obtain continuous improvement, large objectives 
should be broken down into smaller objectives that are more manageable to determine a 
level of progress.  In addition, emphasis should be made to write clearer more 
understandable objectives. Mr. Billings reported that strategic managers will not write 
objectives in this yearôs strategic management process, but will devise strategies based on 
Board performance objectives, with final revision at the Cabinet level. 

4.  POLICY GOVERNANCE: 

Mr. McCotter reported that he reviewed the latest draft of the Policy Governance Manual 
and feels confident that that the document is well-written and near completion.  Mrs. 
Martinez reported she has reviewed the document and is comfortable with the changes 
made thus far.  Mr. McCotter recommended that the Board carefully review the sections 
dealing with the Executive Limitations of the President and the Presidentôs Evaluation 
procedure to 
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established by the President,ò with the specific point of contact defined in the 
Rules/Procedures Manual. 

Dr. Gamble requested that Section 200.4(B) be revised to remove all the specified areas of 
attention to read ñThe President will establish appropriateé. througho


